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August 23, 2010 

 

FIRE SUPPRESSION NEWSLETTER 
 
Last Saturday at 11:00 a.m. was a very successful orientation of the fire suppression vehicle.  At 
the end of the orientation some 20 keys were issued for the fire hall.  As well, several owners 
have indicated a desire to take the reigns and start the fire suppression committee.  It is hoped 
that further orientation will take place, including many more of the residents or homeowners. 
We are lucky to have within our group; individuals involved in fire fighting as well as fire 
training. 
 
If you agree to have your email circulated to the committee secretary, please let Barb 
(barbt@emconservices.org) in my office know, so that a separate email list can be compiled for 
the committee as a contact method. 
 
One item that is being investigated is a fire siren that would identify to residents that a fire call is 
going out. 
 
 
 
F.R. Rizzardo. A.Sc.T., GSC 
President 
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